
Dear Board Members, 

Thank you for attending the recent ethics training session. We appreciate your commitment to 

upholding the highest standards of integrity and accountability. 

As promised, we have compiled a list of valuable resources to supplement your learning and 

support our shared mission: 

• Ethics Training Resource Center - A comprehensive database of materials and case 

studies. 

• Board Governance Guidelines - Guidelines for ethical governance and decision-making. 

• Conflict of Interest Policy - Important information on identifying and managing conflicts. 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please don't hesitate to reach out. 

Best regards, 

Your Name 

Your Position 

Your Organization 

http://www.ethicstrainingresources.com/
http://www.boardethics.org/
http://www.conflictsofinterest.com/

